
 
 
 
From: Aston, Emma <easton@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk>  
Sent: 17 August 2021 10:55 
To: licensing <licensing@bridgend.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Licensing Act 2003 - TENs 
 
Dear Sir \ Madam, 
 
I wish to object to the TENs on the grounds of prevention of public nuisance.  
 
I have left a voicemail for the applicant to explain. We received a number of complaints about the 
previous TENs and I witnessed the bass music at the complaints property on 14th August 2021 and 
was satisfied that it was a statutory nuisance.  
 
Kind regards  
 

 
 

 

Emma Aston | Swyddog Diogelu’r Amgylchedd | Neighbourhood Services Officer – 
Neighbourhood Services 
Gwasanaethau Rheoliadol a Rennir | Shared Regulatory Services 
Pen-y-bont ar Ogwr, Caerdydd ar Bro Morgannwg | Bridgend, Cardiff and the Vale of 
Glamorgan 
Ffon | Phone 0300123 6696 
Ebost | Email: Easton@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk| Gwefan | Website: Shared Regulatory 
Services  
Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg. Rhowch wybod i ni os mai Cymraeg yw eich 
dewis iaith. 
We welcome correspondence in Welsh. Please let us know if your language choice is Welsh. 
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